o7 [ 7o

Caroline O'Neill

From: Bruce Neilson

Sent: 24 May 2018 17:21

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Robertsbridge Bodiam Railway

I wish to register my objection to this scheme and the impact it will have on Hastings residents, business
and leisure travel as well as safety.

Network Rail is constantly battling with safety issues and level crossings and will I believe do anything it
can to avoid any new ones. Add to this the imense cost to maintain these crossings and the traffic closures

required to do this.

How this scheme has got this far can only be through very powerful people in the rail industry with a vested
interest in steam.

The proposed crossing of the A21, the delays it will cause daily and through maintenance are not acceptable
for such a limited leisure attraction.

There will also inevitably be a safety incident as a result of this proposed crossing. Network Rail struggle to
operate and maintain these crossings so how is a charity going to manage.

Mr B M Neilson
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